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...and it’s second semester!  Just like 
that.  I’m always amazed at how quickly 
time goes, yet it happens every year. 
Blink, and it’s the holidays again.  Well, 
not quite yet.  Time does move quickly, 
so I hope everyone enjoyed their winter 
break and spent time doing things you 
love; with those you love.  
 
I’m looking forward to the next half of 
the year with much excitement!  Your 
PTA has “kicked things up a notch” by 
planning a variety of quality programs. 
Please read through this entire 
newsletter and mark your calendars!  We 
also post updates on our Facebook page 
so like and follow us.  If you don’t have 
Facebook, you can always go to the Web 
page that Ms. Howard created and 
updates for us regularly.  Ms. Howard 
also sends our flyers and newsletters via 
email, through a program called 
Peachjar. Please follow the Peachjar link 
to register for PCS Flyers and more.  
(Thank you Ms. Howard!) 

Our program for this month will be 
Tuesday, January 17th at 6:30pm on 
Financial Literacy, sponsored by Regions 
Bank.  Regions has a comprehensive 
program for students covering banking 
basics, budgeting, and how to be 
successful financially with good decision 
making.  They will also present a 
program at the same time for adults.  
The adult program focuses on 
developing good saving habits, planning 
for medium/long term savings goals, and 
tips on paying for college. At the close of 
the program, we will be giving every 
LHS student an opportunity to enter a 
drawing to win an Old-School Style 
Beach Cruiser Regions Bike.  They must 
stay to the end of the program to enter.  
Please join us, and feel free to invite 
others.  We believe this is a great 
opportunity to learn more about an 
important life skill. 
 
Another way you can help prepare our 
students for life is through mentoring. 
January is National Mentoring Month.  
Two of your LHS PTSA board members 
currently mentor students at LHS and 
they love it!   If you are interested, email 
ptsalargohigh@gmail.com, and we’ll be  

glad to tell you more. You can also 
contact Ms. Borasio, LHS Volunteer 
Coordinator, borasiom@pcsb.org, or 
Michelle Roberge, District Volunteer 
Coordinator, robergem@pcsb.org for 
more information. 
 
PTSA has a fun, friendly contest going 
on from now until Jan 31st called “Viva la 
PTSA!”. It is a challenge to all our current 
members to try and help us increase our 
memberships by asking others to join 
our PTSA.  The contest form and details 
are below. 
 
And finally, we are PTA PROUD of our 
young artists that submitted entries in 
the Reflections program.  Three of our 
students have been selected to move 
from the county to the state level.  It is 
very exciting for them and for us! 
Thank you for supporting your LHS 
PTSA!  We are working hard to build 
bridges and encourage engagement 
between home, school, and the 
community. 
 
Michelle Alfred 
Largo High PTSA | President 
Strong Bonds…Bright Futures 
 

President’s  
Letter 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh/
http://www.pcsb.org/domain/7851
http://www.pcsb.org/domain/7851
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=66027
mailto:ptsalargohigh@gmail.com
mailto:borasiom@pcsb.org
mailto:robergem@pcsb.org
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January

•17th PTSA Meeting and Literacy Program 
(Hospitality  6:15)

•10-31 - Members Challenge Contest "Viva la PTSA!"

•National Mentoring Month

•17-26 - "Bears to Build" Fundraiser

Febuary

•TBA - Meet Your Legislator - Senator Jeff Brandes

•28th PTSA Meeting and Free Your Mind:Mental 
Health Awareness Program (Hospitality 6:15)

•"Show the Love"  - New socks and underwear drive 
for Clothes to Kids. (all month long)

March

•TBD "It's a Wonderful World" Environmental 
Program - Part II

•"First Night Bags" Collection for kids being placed 
in foster care. More details to come.

April

•TBD - PTSA Meeting & Planning Your Future 
Program

May
•1-5th Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week

•2nd Teacher Appreciation Day

A Note from Ms. Brunelle, 
LHS PTSA Teacher Liaison… 

I joined the PTSA as a Teacher Liaison because I 
wanted to be a part of a collaborative group. I soon 
realized that this is certainly true with this 
organization. There are meetings, educational 
programs, events, a bit of fundraising, and county and 
state meetings. All are related to the good of the 
school and the students! 

It has been wonderful to meet parents and students 
from Largo High School whom I generally would not 
interact with. Everyone accepts responsibilities and it 
just amazes me how much these members do. Right 
now, I am in last place trying to keep up with them, the 
events, programs, and all my curricular work, but my 
hope is for more parents, students, and faculty 
involvement as Largo High School will only gain in 
strength from this wonderful organization...the PTSA! 
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These students were entered in the Special Artist 
Division, in the Literature category.   
 

Our appreciation goes out to Ms. Shelton for encouraging 
these students to participate in the Reflections program 
and for guiding them along the way. 

 

 

Back in November, we recognized several students for their 
creative entries in the PTA Reflections program hosted by your 
LHS PTSA.  We were very excited and proud of them for their hard 
work and willingness to share their artistic expression.  Four of 
those talented students were selected to move on to the county 
level judging.  Our Reflections chair, Kelly Violante, took great care 
to make sure each entry met the guidelines for submission to the 
next level.  On January 6th, the Pinellas County Council PTA held 
their award ceremony to recognize the county level entries and 
announce those that would represent at the State level.  We are 
delighted to announce that three of our students’ entries will be 
moving on to the State level!  
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Your LHS PTSA had fun playing the role of PTA “elves” 
one evening before the winter break.  With the help of 
our awesome plant operators, we were able to leave 
holiday gifts in each classroom and office on campus for 
our Faculty and Staff to find the next morning.  Our 
"That's A Wrap" theme was a successful surprise, along 
with gift cards from our community partners!  

Thank you to the following businesses and community 
partners.  They all helped with our Faculty and Staff 
Appreciation efforts before and after the winter 
break!  We appreciate your generosity and support of 
our efforts. 

 

Largo High PTSA also hosted a 
Welcome Back/Kick-Off to Second 
Semester Brunch for our Faculty and 
Staff.   

We served bagels and cream cheese, 
yogurt, berries, bananas, oranges, 
coffee, tea and juice. 

Thank you to our community 
partners for making it possible! 

 

 

 

Faculty and Staff Appreciation  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Thank you to 
our FABULOUS 

LHS  
Faculty & Staff! 

E. Bay, Largo Location 
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LHS PTSA Fundraiser 
  

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just in time for 
Valentine’s Day! 
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Viva La PTSA! – A Fun Contest for Members 
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Florida PTA Scholarship Program 

Florida PTA is pleased to offer a total of four (4) scholarships, one each in the following categories: University, Fine Arts, 
Community College, and Vo-Tech, to a student graduating in the 2016-2017 school year. This is a one time (non-
renewable) award of $2,000.00 and will be awarded to a worthy student who is interested in getting a start in life through 
higher education. 

This award is specifically for a student who wishes to pursue their education at a University, Fine Arts School, Community 
College, or Vo-Tech. 

Requirements for each student to apply for this scholarship include: 

1. Be a member of their high school’s PTA/PTSA. (Membership Form) 

  

2. Graduate from a Florida High School in the 2016-2017 school year. 

  

3. Be a resident of the state of Florida. 

  

4. Plan to continue their education in the 2017-2018 school year in the at a University, Fine Arts, State College or Vo-Tech. 

  

5. Fully complete the application and submit letters of recommendation, an essay, and copies of their official sealed high 

school transcript, ACT and/or SAT scores. 

Note:  Deadline for all applications is February 1, 2017.  All applications MUST be postmarked 

by that date to be considered.  Go to the Florida PTA Scholarship Page for more information 

and for the application. 

 

You can also see Ms. Chévere in room 2-202  

for a Largo High PTSA Membership Form and Florida PTA Scholarship Application! 

 

   

  STEP UP YOUR ADVOCACY EFFORTS! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Join the other 300,000 in Florida by making your voice count!   Sign up 

for the Florida PTA’s Take Action Network alerts to learn more about 

legislative issues affecting families, schools, and communities.  By 

signing up for these legislative alerts, you will also stay informed on 

the latest updates from Tallahassee.   You must renew annually.   

Sign up by visiting Florida PTA Voter’s Voice. 

 

http://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib8/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/3345/PTSA%20membership%20form%20-%202016-2017.pdf
https://floridapta.org/programs/scholarship
http://www.floridapta.org/advocacy/advocacy/capwiz-legislative-alerts
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January is National Mentoring Month 
 
 

 

 

 

From Pinellas County Schools, Office of Strategic Partnerships,  
Family & Community Relations 

Mentoring Matters - Become a Mentor Today! 

 

The month of January is National Mentor Month.  Every day, mentors in communities across our nation provide crucial 
support and guidance to young people. Whether a day is spent helping with homework, playing catch, or just listening, 
these moments can have an enormous, lasting effect on a child's life.   

National Mentoring Month Presidential Proclamation. 

If you’re thinking... I just don't have the time. Or, maybe you're asking...What would I do with the student? What would I 
talk about? Does mentoring really make a difference? 

Mentors in Pinellas County Schools meet with students once a week for thirty-minutes, and only when school is in session. 

 Mentors attend a 1 or 2-hour workshop, given plenty of resources and activity ideas. 
 District and school personnel are always on hand to support you, and answer all your questions. 
 A mentor's most important job is to show up, listen and be a caring friend. 
 Conversation starters are as easy as talking about your: favorite foods, hobbies, what's on your bucket list, and what 

it's like to be a kid! 

Students who have mentors are more likely to graduate from high school, enroll in college or a vocational school, and are 
more willing to participate in sports, and other after school activities. With renewed confidence, students with mentors 
hold leadership roles in school and are better able to advocate for themselves. These positive relationship outcomes 
benefit not only the student, but their families, the mentor, and the community. 

 

Pinellas County Schools 
Office of Strategic Partnerships 
301 4th St. SW, Largo, FL 33770 
Tel #: 727-588-5050 - or email: robergem@pcsb.org 

 

 

  

 

 

http://www.pcsb.org/cms/lib8/FL01903687/Centricity/Domain/204/Presidential%20Proclamation.docx
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President, Michelle Alfred 

Vice President, Kelly Violante 

Secretary, Brenda Chévere 

Treasurer, Debbie Stotts 

Membership Chair, Anjanette Ellwood 

Advocacy/Legislative Chair, Keith Sargent 

Hospitality Chair, Melanie Litchy 

Student Representative, Logan Brawner 

Student Representative, Jacey Velazquez 

Teacher Liaison, Brenda Brunelle 

Teacher Liaison, Laura Whitfield 

Administrative Representative, Jon Marina 

Principal, Brad Finkbiner, Ed.D 

Committee Chair 
Newsletter, Maria Black 

 

Largo High PTSA 
January 2017 Newsletter 

Volume 1  Issue 4 

Newsletter Chair, Maria Black 
President, Michelle Alfred 

Email: ptsalargohigh@gmail.com 

     www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh 

Webpage: www.pcsb.org/domain/7851 

Black History Month - February 

February is Black History or National African 
American History Month and a great time to 
celebrate the many achievements and 
contributions of African Americans throughout 
our great nation’s history.  It is a great time to 
learn about the rich legacy left by so many 
historical figures of African descent.   

One great story is currently being released on 
film.  Hidden Figures is a recently released film 
based on a nonfiction book of the same name by 
Margot Lee Shetterly.  Hidden Figures is the story 
of Katherine Johnson, Dorothy Vaughan, and 
Mary Jackson.  They were incredibly brilliant 
African-American mathematicians who worked 
at a segregated research center during the 
1960’s.  Their calculations for flight trajectories 
were used for Project Mercury and Apollo 11.  
There are so many untold stories of African 
American greatness.  Black History Month is a 
great time to celebrate the told and untold 
stories! 

Keith Sargent 
Advocacy/Legislative Chair 

mailto:ptsalargohigh@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/ptsalargohigh
http://www.pcsb.org/domain/7851

